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Dear Patrick Marfleet,

T've recently been made aware of the building planning 2021/3245/P and was not able to respond sooner
given [ was out of the country during the COVID situation.

The planning application is for the erection of a single roof extension (on 5th floor) on 86-89 Cleveland,
Cleveland Street London W1T 6NH.

Overall the project would cause the loss of light into my property. In addition, the planned south-
facing side of the extension includes two windows that give directly into my the entirety of my balcony,
living room, and bedroom below - invading my privacy.

I would like to comment my opposition to the building planning of 2021/3245/P.

Are there any additional steps to take?

Kind regards,

' Alban Doliveux



